
Dear Friends,
It amazes me that it is March already, and that we are a third of the way through the 2018 Mantours!  March is shaping 
up to be an amazing month for Mantour Ministries as we have back to back to back conferences before heading into 
the Easter Season.  But before we focus on March, allow me to share with you about what God was able to do through 
this ministry thanks to your prayer and financial support.
We started of February with our Delaware Mantour.  As I expected, the men were fired up 
heading into the big Eagles Vs. Patriots Super Bowl.  They went bananas when I took off 
my Mantour Shirt to expose my Carson Wentz T-shirt.  But they were even more excited to 
worship God and learn how to grow spiritually.
We had an amazing Main Session as men responded at the altar to the message, and two 
men accepted Christ as their Savior.  In the workshops, we had 7 men get baptized in the 
Holy Spirit.  God’s Presence and Power was moving at the Delaware Mantour!
After the Delaware Mantour, the flu bug swept through our house. NO FUN!  It really hit us 
hard!  So we were kinda struggling physically heading into our Virginia Mantour.  Thankfully 
God helped us, and we had another great conference.

It was great to minister with some old college friends, Jamie Zirkle 
and Tony Cruz, doing our Virginia Mantour.  Tony brought a powerful 
message titled, “The Making of a Warrior” and the men responded 
to his challenge from David’s life to find their Samuel, fight their Goliath, and conquer their 
Bathsheba.  Again in the closing session, the men came front to get alone with God at the altar.
We really enjoyed having men from the Delaware Teen Challenge and the Shenandoah Val-
ley Teen Challenge join us as our guest.  Each man also received a copy of our book “Under 
Construction”.  It is always great having men from Teen Challenge at our events!

As we head into March,  we have our Altoona Mantour coming up on the 3rd.  Then we 
go to Mt. Morris for the Western PA/WV/OH Mantour, and then our Central PA at it’s new 
location in Middletown, PA before going into the Easter Holiday as we celebrate our Risen 
Lord and Savior!
None of this would be possible without your prayer and financial support.   I am grateful to 
each of you who partner with us financially and who pray for us as we reach men inside 
and outside of the church with the Gospel.  Thank you for believing in this ministry!  Have 
a great March!  Happy Easter!

Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden
Founder, Mantour Ministries, AGUS Missionary Assoc.





PRAY:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   Please pray for the upcoming 2018 Mantour Conferences in Altoona, Western PA, and Central PA---we 
are already seeing great things happening.  Please pray that lives continue to be changed and men make 
new commitments to following Christ wholeheartedly.

2.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength 
and pain relief to do what He has called me to do. 

3.  Pray that men with connect with the Mantour Guy Podcast and that it becomes a valuable tool to help 
men grow closer to God.  Pray for me as I choose topics and guests.

4.    Please pray that God will continue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a month-
ly basis so we can reach our budget.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this 
missionary journey. 

GIVE:
      I  am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a 
monthly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and 
would value your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour 
Ministries on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 
2813962, or print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.

GO:
1.    Mark your calendars now and plan to attend your local 2018 Mantour Conference.  Even better, start 
thinking of ways now to invite unsaved men or men who are new to your church to attend.  


